
Provost's Advisory Committee 
on the Status of Women Faculty 

 
Charge 

 
 
The Provost's Advisory Committee on the Status of Women Faculty should consider 
how Stanford University can enhance its ongoing efforts to increase the representation 
of women in the professoriate and to address the professional well-being and success 
of women faculty.  The Committee will report and make recommendations to the 
Provost on an ongoing basis. 
 


